
SMOKING IN SCHOOL BUILDINGS OR PROPERTY AND ON SCHOOL GROUNDS    GBK 
 
 
There is overwhelming evidence that the use of tobacco products is a health 
hazard.  Therefore, it shall be the policy of the Board of Education to: 
 
1. Prohibit smoking or the use of any tobacco product in any building or 

properties of the School District of Neillsville on any day of the year. 
 
2. Prohibit smoking or the use of tobacco products on any school grounds, 

playing fields, or other outdoor area of the School District of 
Neillsville on any day of the year. 

 
 
 
LEGAL REF: WI Statutes 101.123 
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